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NEWS 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 6:30 pm Social Time, 7:00 p.m. Meeting, at The Westerville American Legion Hall, 393 East 
College Avenue, Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com, E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

SOCIAL TIME – Meet and Greet – Arrive Early When You Can… 

Start gathering around 6:30. Greet friends & MEET new members. Members: This 
month make sure you find someone you would like to know better, a new member or 
guest, and introduce yourself. New Members/Guests: If you are a new member/guest, 
approach someone you don’t know and introduce yourself. Learn a little about the other 
person and share a bit about yourself! We are a friendly bunch! 

September 27, 2016 

Vicki Melvin & Barbara Vance, Presidents-of-the-Month 

Scrap Quilt Investigation 
  
Members will jump on the scrap quilt carrousel for demonstrations by: 
 

 
 
Fifteen scrap quilts will be on display from: 

Becky Dickson Confetti Foil Candy Wrapper Letters 

Jayne Godsey Disappearing 9-Patch Star 

Vicki Melvin Quick and Easy 9 Patches 

Gayle Seemann Chainsaw Quilt Pattern 

Barbara Vance Strip Happy Scraps 

Postage Stamp – Jayne Godsey  Reconciliation – Ruthie Hoover 

Scrappy Log Cabin – Exie Lundquist  Joy and Sorrow – Gayle Seemann  

(3) Batik, New York Beauty, and Fall – 
Gail Hoover 

(2) Parker’s Family Signature and I Spy – 
Melissa Grawe  

Loosey Goosey – Ginny Littleton  Once in a Lifetime - Carol Cleaves 

(2) 9 Patch and Hugs - Janice Baer  (2) Rectangular Charm and  Floral Path  
- Becky Dickson 

The observance of National Sewing Month began in 1982 with a proclamation from President Ronald 
Reagan declaring September as National Sewing Month  

“In recognition of the importance of home sewing to our Nation.” 

See Below for More Info! 

http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com
mailto:info@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Information%20Please
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WQG Rolling Library 
 
Please remember that we are start-
ing the Rolling Library. If you have 
any books, patterns, or magazines 
that you would like to donate, please 

bring them to the meeting and give them to 
DeeAnn Haworth, Marilyn Murray or Sue Meek.  

Featured Quilters & 
Trunk Shows 2016 
 
On October 25th, our final Fea-
tured Quilter, Becky Dickson will 

display her “Quirky Quilts” including her innova-
tive series of foil candy wrapper pieces.  Join us 
then for the trunk show and to learn more about 
another Westerville Quilt Guild talented mem-
ber.  Other 2016 featured quilters were Vickie 
Mills and JoAnne Guthrie-Hurst.  

Ho! Ho! Ho!   

Secret Santa Is 

Coming!! 

At the September meeting, if you are partic-
ipating in Fun with Fabric’s Secret Santa ac-
tivity, do the following: 

1. Bring 2 or 3 fat quarters in an unmarked 
paper bag. 

2. Before the start of the meeting, give to 
Melissa Grawe for check-in and distribu-
tion. 

3. After the meeting concludes, pick up a 
random anonymous bag from Melissa. 

At the November meeting, do the following: 

1. For your anonymous recipient, bring the 
finished gift in a holiday bag.  Note:  If 
desired, you may add some of your own 
fabric to complete the gift. 

2.  Before the start of the meeting, give to 
Melissa Grawe for check-in and distribu-
tion. 

3. During the meeting, you will open the gift 
made for you!  

Reversible Table Run-
ner/Topper Challenge 
How are you doing on your re-
versible table runner/topper?  
You choose the fabrics, design, 
and size!  At the October meeting, bring 
your finished table runner/topper and show 
it off!   If you have questions, contact Nancy 
Ehounou, Fun with Fabric Committee.  

On October 10 (10 am to 
2 pm) at Quilt Beginnings, 
Becky will teach “Candy 
Wrapper Confetti”.  The 
class explores several 
quilting and embellish-

ment techniques. Registration is open!  

Fat Quarter Raffle! 
This month’s theme is Hallow-
een! Bring your FQs in order to 
participate!  

Spring 2017 Quilt Retreat  
The plans for our 2017 retreat at the Cider Mill of 
Zoar, Ohio are coming along quite nicely. I have spo-
ken to the owner twice now and she has been most 
helpful with my questions regarding our trip in March. 
This month I will have some sample menus along with 
a cost char and a sign up sheet for contact info for 
those interested in attending. My plan is to have a 
payment system in place by the October and Novem-
ber meetings for collecting the deposits and room 
payments for fifteen guild member guests. We will 
need a deposit of $1,000 to hold the date of our 
choosing, which I am planning on being March 24th 
through the 26th. Members will be able to start the 
retreat on Friday, with arrival times being anytime 
after 10 am, with departures being no later than 4 pm 
on the 26th.  

Members can see the rooms along with the crafting 
area at www.cidermillofzoar.com  My contact info is 
at gabriel83@columbus.rr.com  or 614-783-5470. 
Feel free to call or text.  



 

 

2016 Program Sneak Peek 

 
 
October 25, 2016  
Joan Lally & Marilyn Murray, Presidents-
of-the-Month  
Fall/Halloween Fun and Games 
 
November 29, 2016  
Amy Korn Ruth Snider, Carol Cleaves, Vickie 
Mills, Sue Newell & Ann Timm, Presidents-
of-the-Month  
2016 Annual Holiday Party & Program 
 

Westerville Quilt Guild 
Sunshine Committee 

If you know of a member who 
is sick, has had surgery, or has 

had a death in 
the family, please contact 

Christina Sidebottom who will send a card.  
E-mail: o-side@att.net, telephone: 614-895-

9820 (home) / 614-208-2857 (cell). 
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Quilt Sale —

October 15th 
Our quilt sale donations are priced and ready for 
sale!! Any remaining donations will be accepted at 
our next meeting, September 27, beginning at 
6:00 p.m. Please call Amy Korn (614-891-8008) if 
you have a donation but cannot attend the meet-
ing.  

Flyers will be available for distribution to area 
quilt shops and other organizations. Pick up some 
at the next meeting to share with friends, 
neighbors and other groups in the area. 

Workers are still needed for both the quilt sale 
and the bake sale. A sign-up sheet will be circu-
lated at the meeting.  Please consider volunteer-
ing between 10:00 and 2:00 to assist with our 
sale – and perhaps even find an item to take 
home with you!! 

Holiday Party Planning - 
November 29th 

Cookie recipes should be submit-
ted no later than October 1 - 
please e-mail the recipe to: 
amyokorn@hotmail.com. Please 
include the yield or quantity 
that the recipe makes. It 

doesn't have to be a Christmas cookie recipe 
- just a family favorite.  

And our holiday party (a little earlier this 
year) is fast approaching! The holiday com-
mittee will be providing the meat/main 
course for the party, so we ask that you 
bring a side or dessert based on the first 
letter of your last name: 

A-G = salad 

H-M = side dish 

N-Z = dessert (please bring cookies for our 
theme!) 

Tickets for the “Color My 
World: Brown” Raffle Basket 
will be on sale at the beginning 
of the meeting and during the 
meeting. The basket will con-
tain fabrics, patterns, and oth-
er assorted Brown themed 
treats. The drawing will be at 

the end of the meeting. Tickets are $1 or 6 for 
$5.  

mailto:amyokorn@hotmail.com


 

 

Newsletter Information 
Newsletter submissions should be sent as an attachment or typed in the body of an email to the following email address: 
Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com. The “publication” date for the Newsletter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the month. All 
items submitted to the Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd Tuesday of the month. If you know of a member that does not 
have access to email, please give them a copy of the newsletter. If you have any questions or suggestions, contact Lisa Smith, 
WQG Newsletter Editor. 

Ohio Star Quilt Presented to 
Fallen Fifteen 
The Fallen 
Fifteen, 
founded in 
2014 as a 
central 
Ohio non-
profit or-
ganization, 
provides 
outreach 
to soldiers 
from the 
Iraq and Afghanistan wars.  Whether the 
soldier is returning home or transitioning out 
of the service, Fallen Fifteen programs and 
events are designed to re-establish bonds 
and build camaraderie.    

For the organization’s upcoming fund raiser, 
WQG members donated 37 blue and white 
Ohio Star blocks that made a 69” X 81 ½” 
quilt.  At the August meeting, the quilt was 
presented by Daleen Dotson, Fun with Fabric 
Committee, to Adam Williams, Director of 
Outreach for the Fallen Fifteen.  The quilt 
will be auctioned at a benefit gala planned 
for the Columbus Zoo.   

Central Ohio Homeless 
Veterans STAND DOWN 
Winter Scarf Collection 
 

Sherie Lagendyk is continuing to collect win-
ter scarves for veterans to be donated at 
the Stand Down event happening October 
18th in downtown Columbus. The scarves are 
for men, can be crocheted, knitted, made 
from fleece, etc. The men are not particular, 
they just need scarves to keep their necks 
and faces warm in the winter. If you have 
any questions contact Sherie at sher-
ie.langendyk@gmail.com. 

Mark Your Calendars! 
Start Planning Ahead! 
 

There are only two meetings 
left for this guild year -  so 

now is the time to start planning for next 
year’s programs. President-of-the-Month is 
not a hard job to do...get together with your 
friends and present a program you like - 
demo a technique, get a quilt shop owner to 
give a trunk show, come up with a make-it-
and-take-it small item for a meeting/
workshop! The possibilities are endless and 
we always have fun. 

If you’re new and have an idea but need help 
with it just ask a seasoned member to help 
you out! And if you have been a POM let the 
newbies know that you are willing to mentor!  

We also need new Executive Committee 
members and other committee members! 
This is your chance to join a committee and 
bring along your ideas! 

This has been a great year — let’s make the 
next year just as fun! Sign up now! 

mailto:Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Newsletter
mailto:smith1028@columbus.rr.com?subject=WQG%20Newsletter
mailto:sherie.langendyk@gmail.com
mailto:sherie.langendyk@gmail.com

